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BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Miles City District Office
P.0. Box 940
Miles City, Montana 59301

March 17, 1980

Mr. Thomas K. Donovan

lennessee Valley Authority
Environmental Assessment Section
923 Chattanooga Bank Building
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Dear Mr. Donovan:

This letter is to advise you that vou should contact Jerry Jacobs of this
ffice in xggard to any future questions you may have concerning the use

3f BLM adzinistered lands near Edgemont, Suuth Dakota for a uranium tailings
disposal site.

b

We would appreciate being kept up to date on any new proposals which might
ultimately affect the BLM lands in question and would also appreciate as
much lead time as possible to review the draft ET® on the decommissioning
plan.

Please feel free to contact our office at 232-4331 (406) if you have any

quest ions regarding this issue.
— ‘\
ngpéﬁcly yours,

cc: Gene Tragler (NRC)
Billy McIlvain (BLM)
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